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We are ADAMANTLY opposed to HB 2977.  We are located in a rural area and the 

statewide lodging tax should NOT be increased and should continue to exclusively 

support the important work at Travel Oregon, not other state agencies with their own 

funding streams.  Please VOTE NO ON THIS BILL. 

 

Sincerely,  

Forrest Keady 

owner 


